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Records and Firearms Bureaus Temporary Closure 

U.S. Virgin Islands – The Virgin Islands Police Department advises the 

community that the Records and Firearms Bureaus territory-wide will be closed on 

Wednesday, November 22, 2023.  The offices will also be closed on Thursday, 

November 23, 2023, and Friday, November 24, 2023, for Thanksgiving. Regular 

business operations will resume on Monday, November 27, 2023, from 8:30 a.m. - 

3:00 p.m. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
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